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As a homeowner and EV driver, having easy (overnight) access to charging my 

vehicle + a charger at my workplace has been paramount in making electric driving 

feasible for my household, and not relying on seeking out available chargers around 

town. Supporting this EV charging capacity in new development will really help 

continue the progress of electrifying our roads and making this transition accessible 

to more individuals and demographics.  


